
July 3rd, 1925.

General Sir Arthur Currie,G.G.Ii.G. ,K.C.B. , 
The Stafford Hotel,
St. James's Place,
London, England.

Dear Sir Arthur:-

, Herewith a letter from 
Professor Frank P. Day, which is self-explanatory.

I

The cutting was taken from 
a Bulletin of the Carnegie Institute of Technology. 
In another part of the Bulletin Dr. Day is also 
referred to as "Dean of Engineering Freshmen".

I am very sorry to trouble you 
but it seems necessary in this case.

Yours faithfully.


